LEMBAR SOAL

PENILAIAN TENGAH SEMESTER

TAHUN PELAJARAN 20.. / 20..

Satuan Pendidikan : SMPN WEBSITE Mata Pelajaran : Bahasa Inggris Kelas / Semester : VII / 2 (Dua)

Waktu : Hari dan Tanggal :

Kurikulum : 2013

Petunjuk:

- 1. Perhatikan dan ikuti petunjuk pengisian Lembar Jawaban yang disediakan;
- 2. Periksa dan bacalah soal-soal sebelum Anda menjawab;
- 3. Laporkan kepada pengawas kalau terdapat tulisan yang kurang jelas, rusak atau jumlah soal kurang;
- 4. Dahulukan mengerjakan soal-soal yang Anda anggap mudah;
- 5. Pilihlah salah satu jawaban yang paling benar dengan menghitamkan bulatan jawaban;
- 6. Apabila Anda ingin memperbaiki/mengganti jawaban, bersihkan jawaban semula dengan penghapus sampai bersih, kemudian hitamkan bulatan jawaban

A. Berilah tanda silang (x) pada huruf a, b, c, atau d pada jawaban yang paling tepat!

Read the following text to answer questions 1 to 4.

Part A (Text for questions 1 to 4)

Let me tell you about my older brother, his name is Wahyu Riskianto. My older brother and I have a couple of things in common. Both of us have short straight hair. My brother and I also have the same a bit round shaped faces, thin eyebrows, and black eyes. We both have a bit tanned skin since we like to play football together. With all those similarities plus the fact that we are just 4 years different, no wonder if many people think that we are twins.

My brother is an introvert person. He doesn't talk too much to any person who isn't close enough to him. He spends most of his time to learn and train his skill in his hobby. He loves painting and drawing picture. Usually, he draws caricatures or beautiful views. I like his art works. They are pretty colorful and attractive.

My brother is a patient and kind person, especially to me. He always helps me when I have a problem. He is also a quite smart person. So, when I find some troubles with my school tasks, like mathematics or science, I always ask for his help. We also like to spend the time together by playing game. In short, he is the best brother in the world to me.

- 1. What does the text tell us about?
 - A. An older brother.
 - B. The writer's brother.
 - C. An introvert person.
 - D. A patient and kind person.
- 2. Many people think that the writer and his brother are twins because they
 - A. are introvert persons
 - B. have many similarities
 - C. like to play football together
 - D. are patient and kind persons
- 3. What will probably happen to the readers after reading the text?
 - A. Be inspired with the characters of the writer's brother.
 - B. Be curious to know more about the writer's brother
 - C. Be eager to get in touch with the writer's brother
 - D. Be willing to go to the writer's house.
- 4. "We also like to spend the time together by playing game."

What does the underlined word refer to?

- A. The writer's father and mother
- B. The writer and his parents.
- C. The writer and his brother.
- D. The writer and his family.

Read the following text to answer questions 5 to 8

Nusa Lembongan is one of the three sets of islands located in the southeast of Bali, Nusa Penida, Nusa Lembongan and Nusa Ceningan. From those three islands, Nusa Lembongan is the best one.

Having the beautiful and natural condition, this island is ready to pamper you. If you like water sports, especially diving or snorkeling, it is recommended for you to decide Nusa Lembongan as the next destination. There are several locations with underwater natural beauty which is not doubtful. Coral reefs and colorful fish are found around the island of Nusa Lembongan. They are so riveting. There are also some equipments for snorkeling and diving to rent.

Most residents of Nusa Lembongan is seaweed farmers. So, it is not be surprising if you get in Nusa Lembongan, you can see seaweed. It is being spread out in the sun. There are also some villages where seaweed cultivation becomes the main commodity. Not infrequently travelers rent a motorbike or bicycle to go around the island. Come and prove the naturalness of this island.

- 5. What is the writer's intention to write the text?
 - A. To ask people to visit the best island in Bali.
 - B. To show the naturalness of the islands in Bali.
 - C. To describe the residents of Nusa Lembongan.
 - D. To promote the attraction of Nusa Lembongan.
- 6. Why is it recommended for the water sport lovers?
 - A. They can enjoy snorkelling and diving there.
 - B. They can prove the naturalness of the island.

- C. They can rent motorbikes and bicycles to surround it.
- D. They can see seaweed being spread out in the sun.
- 7. What will the readers likely do after reading the text?
 - A. Take the pictures the island.
 - B. Visit the island to enjoy its attraction.
 - C. Rent the motorbike to go to the island.
 - D. Prepare themselves for snorkeling and diving
- 8. "They are so riveting."

The underlined word refers to

- A. coral reefs and colorful fish
- B. several underwater locations
- C. snorkelling and diving equipments
- D. most residents as seaweed farmers

The following texts are for question 9

Text 1	Text 2
I live with my parents and two brothers in a nice little house on the suburban area of Bogor. I really love our house. It's not large, but very shady and pretty since my parents grow many fruits and flowers in our yard. My house is a two-storey building. It has a living room, a family room, and a large kitchen on the first floor. All bedrooms are located on the second floor. There is also	My uncle's house is so amazing. It has the view of the blue sea. The interior design is very modern. The living room has sophisticated furniture. The walls are painted white. It makes the room looks brighter and cleaner. The kitchen is sparkling and well-designed because my uncle is passionate about culinary and does not stop to learn
There is a long counter and beautiful bouquet of flowers. Besides the kitchen, I also like my	My uncle's home is my dream place. It makes my imagination nourish.
bedroom. The kitchen, my bedroom is quite messy. I like it because I can do a lot of things there.	
right side of the room. Behind the table is a window. On the window shelf, there is a plant	-

9. Which of the following statements is correct based on the texts?

and a candle. On the left side of the room, fresh and colorful.

A. Text 1 and text 2 have the same topic.

there is a sink, refrigerator, and cabinets.

- B. Text 1 is about an animal and text 2 is about a thing.
- C. We can find the description about color in the texts.
- D. We can find the description about a habit in the texts.

Read the dialog to answer questions 10 to 12

: Wow, your bedroom is very tidy, comfortable and large Siti Lisa : I think it is small. : I don't think so. It is big. It has many things. There are a lot of things. Siti They are two pink wardrobes, a green bookshelf, a pretty bed and a brown mirror. 10. Why does Siti think that Lisa's bedroom is big? A. There are many things in the bedroom. B. The bedroom is tidy and comfortable. C. The bedroom is well organized. D. There are two pink wardrobes. 11. "Wow your bedroom is very tidy, comfortable ...". What is the closest meaning of the underlined word? A. Shady B. Clean C. Nice D. Neat 12. How many colors are there in Lisa's bedroom? A. One B. Two C Three D. Four 13. Classic it simple make and design incomparable its 6 3 5 7 A. 8 3 6 4 2 1 5 7 B. 24153687 C. 8 1 5 3 6 4 2 7 D. 21536487 14. Edo: Hallo, I'm in the bus terminal now. But I still can't find Simon. What does he look like? Dewi: He is tall. He has ... skin. A. Fair B. Hard C. Long D. short The text is for questions 15 to 17. Rizky: Umar, your house is very clean and tidy.

Umar : It's nice to have a clean and tidy house. It also keeps cockroaches and mice away. They don't like clean and tidy places, do they?

Rizky: You're right. I will keep my house clean and tidy, too. I don't want to have cockroaches and mice in my house

15.	What are the speakers talking about? A. A pet B. A rodent C. A hobby D. A house
16.	Why does Rizky like Umar's house? A. It keeps cockroaches. B. It is sparkling and tidy. C. Umar likes to tidy up his house. D. There are no mice in Umar's house.
17.	What do you think Umar's personality is like? A. Kind B. Honest C. Diligent D. Friendly
18.	Haikal: Do you know nearby spot to enjoy the sunrise? Danish: Yes, I do. It is on Moko Hill. The view is Haikal: I'd love to go there A. Repellent B. Beautiful C. Amusing D. Challenging
19.	Akmal: I've never seen a peacock spreading its tail. I wonder what it is like. Davish: I've ever seen it when visiting a zoo. Its tail is That's really wonderful A. Tall B. Small C. Long D. Large
20.	Read the dialog to answer questions 11 to 13. Where does the dialog probably take place? A. In a zoo B. In a park C. In a beach D. In a museum
21	
21.	"I like visiting it" The underlined word refers to A. The item B. The place C. The tour guide D. The description

D. Satisfying

For questions 23 to 25 choose the best option to complete the dialog.

Raihan: The park is shady and the flowers are colorful. I ...(23) this park

Faqih : I do too. This is a (24) park

Dinar : Look! There are butterflies.

Akmal : They are (25).

- 23.
 - A. Want
 - B. Need
 - C. Like
 - D. Hate
- 24. ...
 - A. Dirty
 - B. Small
 - C. Creepy
 - D. Wonderful
- 25. ...
 - A. Flying
 - B. Boring
 - C. Pretty
 - D. dirty

KUNCI JAWABAN

A. PILIHAN GANDA

- 1. B
- 2. B
- 2. A
- 4. C
- 5. D
- 6. A
- 7. B
- 8. A
- 9. D
- 10.
- 11.
- 12.
- 13.
- 14.
- 15.
- 16.
- 17.
- 18.
- 19.
- 20.
- 21.
- 22.
- 23.
- 24.25.